## And-scoill Chashtal Rushen

Castle Rushen High School

Success as you deserve

16 September 2016

Robinson's Food Ballapaddag Cooil Road Braddan IM42AF

Dear John & Tony

On behalf of the Headteacher, Mr K Winstanley, and the Year 9 ASDAN pupils of Castle Rushen High School, I would like to thank you most sincerely for allowing us to visit Robinson's Fresh Food Shop on July 15 2016. The pupils were able to record the visit as documented evidence which will help them gain a credit towards their full ASDAN award in July 2017.

All the staff were incredibly helpful and friendly, and went out of their way to help the pupils and advise them on all the different variety of foods and their origins. I was particularly delighted to see Dave Hudson who I know from sports coaching.

The pupils certainly enjoyed exploring and tasting the wide variety of different and new foods, although I'm not sure if any of them would beat 'chips, cheese and gravy' in a food challenge!

I have enclosed a couple of photos of the taster food festival that we held and which gained much positive praise.

One again, many thanks for all your help and may I take this opportunity to wish you a busy build up to Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Fallon

Assistant Headteacher